



February 19, 1988 NRC-88-0045

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Attn: Document Control Desk Washington, D. C. 20555

References: 1) Fermi 2 NRC Docket No. 50-341

NRC License No. NPF-43 NRC Generic Letter 88-02,

Integrated Safety Assessment Program II (ISAP II)

Response to NRC Generic Letter 88-02 Subject:

In response to the NRC Generic Letter 88-02 (Reference 2) Detroit Edison Company hereby provides the information requested regarding our interest in participating in the Integrated Safety Assessment Program II (ISAP II). As explained in the enclosure, Fermi 2 will not be able to participate in ISAP II until about five years from now.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (313) 586-1842.

Sincerely,

Statola

S. G. Catola, Chairman

Nuclear Safety Review Group

Enclosure

cc: Mr. A. B. Davis

Mr. E. G. Greenman

Mr. T. R. Quay

Mr. W. G. Rogers

Integrated Safety Assessment Program (ISAF) II Response Format to Generic Letter 88-02

| Fac | lity Name: Fermi 2 |
|-----|--|
| Uti | ity: Detroit Edison |
| Ind | vidual Contact Name: S. G. Catola Phone Number: 313-586-1842 |
| | xpression of interest will not be considered a commitment to participate he part of the utility. |
| 1. | Would you be interested in participating in ISAP II? If so, in what time |
| | frame? Fermi 2 is 6 months from completing a level 1 PRA. We have no procedures in place for either maintaining the currency of the model or for incorporating plant-specific failure rates. (We plan to eventually have these, of course.) It is our conclusion that Fermi 2 will not be able to participate in ISAP II until about five years from now 100 you believe that an industry/NRC seminar consisting of a brief discussion |
| 2. | Do you believe that an industry/NRC seminar consisting of a brief discussion by NRC followed by a question and answer period would be beneficial prior to making a decision? |
| | No - |
| | |
| 3. | Would you be interested in a one-on-one meeting with the MPC to discuss your particular facility or facilities? |
| | No |
| 4. | If you remain undecided regarding participation, what additional information do you need in order to make a decision? |
| | No |
| | |
| 5. | Do you have any potential concerns about participating in ISAP II? |
| | No |
| 6. | Do you have any suggestions in program improvements or changes? |

No